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The E-EUPA project is taking important steps to improve digital learning in vocational 
education and training. A key milestone is the launch of the E-EUPA project website 
(https://e-eupa.projectsgallery.eu/), which provides information, resources, and updates on 
the project’s progress. At the same time, the project has developed a comprehensive 
framework to transform the existing EUPA NEXT training materials into asynchronous e-
learning content. This means that learners will be able to study at their own pace, making 
training more flexible and accessible. 
 
The next phase of the project will focus on adapting and testing the newly developed 
materials to make sure they are effective and easy to use. The materials will be tested in real 
learning environments before being finalized. Once completed, they will be available in 
English (EN), Spanish (ES), Greek (EL), and Italian (IT), ensuring that learners from all partner 
countries can benefit. By making these resources digital and accessible, the E-EUPA project 
aims to support learners in gaining important skills in a modern and flexible way. 
 
 
 


